
Hello parents!

This is my second year working as the Extra Care Coordinator, and I am excited to meet and
work alongside you and your children during this extraordinary school year.

A little bit about myself: I was born and raised in Philadelphia and I currently reside in
Barrington with my husband John, and children Jack and Lilly. In my spare time, I enjoy hanging
out with my family on nature excursions, birdwatching, doing kids consignment sales, reading a
mystery novel, and assisting my parents. Before we had children, my husband and I were in
charge of the young adult group here at St. Rose – the YAMS. This July, I was a part of St. Rose
Vacation Bible School, taking on the role of Snack Coordinator for my second year.

I am currently a stay-at-home mom, but prior to that I worked 15 years at a law firm in
Philadelphia. After COVID hit and I lost my job, I decided to stay at home to focus on my kids,
and assist my parents with medical needs.

Prior to all of the above, I volunteered at my neighborhood grade school, Saint Adalbert in the
Port Richmond section of Philadelphia, where I assisted in the library, was a lunchroom
moderator, and helped with the aftercare program. During my summers, I completed the
library inventory process, designed signage and worked at our parish bazaar, and painted and
restored about 95% of the statues and crucifixes in the classrooms.

Growing up, my family was always a part of parish and school life. I’d like to continue that
legacy, which is why I am thrilled to be part of St. Rose and the aftercare program. I am excited
to see and interact with you and your children, in a safe and nurturing environment.

Kind regards,
Mrs. Mary Hull


